
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Photograph Day- Thursday 20th May 

 

Monday 10th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am very pleased to inform you that we have our school photographer coming 
into school next week- for Year 6 only. 

We will have a Year 6 group photograph and individual photographs. Children 
will also have their pictures taken with any siblings in school. It has not been 
possible for us to have photograph day for the whole school as normal due to 
Covid restrictions in place- but hopefully this will provide year 6 parents with a 
final opportunity for school photos before secondary school! 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 


